
The Greek Orthodox Metropolis of San Francisco invites you to 
“Rejoice, O Cross Guardian of the World” 

An Ecumenical Service of Salutations to the Holy Cross 
 
 

Tuesday, March 23, 2021 
7:00 PM 

Church of the Holy Cross 
900 Alameda de las Pulgas 

(near Ralston Avenue) 
 Belmont, CA  

(650) 591-4447 
 office@goholycross.org  

 
 

Commemorating the 14 year anniversary of the 
Greek Orthodox Church of the Holy Cross and the 

Roman Catholic Church of the Immaculate Heart of Mary 
joining together in Salutations and Veneration 

of the relic of the Holy Cross of our Lord. 
 

His Eminence Metropolitan Gerasimos 
welcomes 

His Excellency Archbishop Cordileone 
as the homilist. 

 
 


